M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 26, 2018
RE:
BG-1 Application for Parking Lot Expansions

This project consists of development and expansion of the existing bus parking lot with associated light vehicle parking for the bus drivers.  It will include associated fencing, lighting and block heaters.  This project also includes parking lot expansions in two areas at Jones Middle School and the parking lot expansions at the Learning Support Services facility (former Maintenance building which was recently removed) at the Ockerman Campus. 

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
